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Crowell, Dakota

From: Crowell, Dakota

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 10:02 AM

To: Steve Furlong

Cc: Bunker, Bruce; Centinario, Michael

Subject: Cancelling Application PL202400103

Good afternoon Steve, 

 

This email is to confirm that Planning Application #PL2024-103 has been cancelled. This is due to sta% 

interpretation that the revised plat for 8525 and 8545 Penn Ave S cannot be processed as a Type I plat and has to 

be a Type III plat. The fees that have been paid for the Type I plat application will be refunded back to you. 

 

When you are ready to submit for a Type III Plat application, you can email me and I will create a new application 

for you in the portal. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

DAKOTA CROWELL, AICP (he/him) 

Planner, Planning Division 

PH: 952-563-8926 EMAIL: dcrowell@bloomingtonmn.gov 

1800 West Old Shakopee Road, Bloomington, MN 55431 

Discipline | Responsibility | Arranger | Achiever | Analy1cal 
 

[CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVACY NOTICE] Informa1on transmi=ed by this email is proprietary to the City of Bloomington and is intended for use only by the individual or en1ty 

to which it is addressed, and may contain informa1on that is private, privileged, confiden1al or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended 

recipient or it appears that this mail has been forwarded to you without proper authority, you are no1fied that any use or dissemina1on of this informa1on in any manner is 

strictly prohibited. In such cases, please delete this mail from your records. If you received this communica1on in error, please no1fy me promptly. 

 

 


